

6134 Poplar Bluff Circle | Suite 101 | Norcross, GA 30092 | Tel. (770) 613-0932 | Fax. (305) 422-3327 www.gcep.org | www.twitter.com/GAemergency

Dear GCEP Member,

Are you worried about how impending cuts in Medicaid reimbursement will affect your ability to deliver care to your patients?

Is your Emergency Department a frequent host for patients while you search, sometimes days, for appropriate care for their psychiatric problem?

Is protection of our hard-fought Georgia liability reform and its gross negligence standard vital for your practice and the practice of your consultants?

We are all facing these problems. For the cost of a daily cup of coffee, you can help preserve our practice of medicine and help protect our patients. On your annual ACEP dues statement, please elect to donate to our political advocacy program at GEMPAC. You can also set up automatic payments from your bank account to the above address. \$100 a month is not much to ensure a rewarding, stable practice environment for you and your colleagues. Please join me, and your voice will be heard.

Thank you for your continued support. Please let me know if you have any issues, ideas, or suggestions. My personal email is amattke@aol.com, and my cell phone is (404) 784-2145.

Sincerely,

Angela Mattke, MD, FACEP

Chairman, GEMPAC